
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
August 2017 minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session August 21, 2017. Present were board members 
Tom Tucker, Mark Hardin, and Wendy Crabtree.  Also present was Clerk Mary Price, and Tyler Howell.  
Guest: Panfil Costea 

The regular meeting minutes were read and approved with a motion by Tom Tucker and second by 
Wendy Crabtree. 

The financial report - was given and bills presented for payment.  Wendy Crabtree moved to pay the 
bills and seconded by Tom Tucker, motion passed. 

Complaints – Two properties on Marsh Street had complaints of rust in there water.  Tyler Howell will 
flush the hydrants to see if that helps.    

Delinquent Bills- No information available 

Old Business-   

Rob Shoaf is putting together a drawing for the new proposed submersible pumps to submit to the EPA 
for review/approve. 

Vititoe Construction will be installing the new water line along Market Street and Monday 8/28/17 they 
will start construction.  The plan is to install the new line right next to the existing line and then tie in 
once everything is laid so customers are without water for only 6-8 hrs.    The Board is going to ask 
Richard Spracklen permission to put equipment and supplies in the old lumber yard property.   

New Business –  

The chlorine day tank has been installed and a meter may have to be installed on it.   

Shane Akers wanted to have a multiple year bid on the lagoons and water plant hay fields.  The board 
approved a 3 year contract with Bill Akers at the current rate he paid in 2016 of $1015 for the water 
plant and $1010 for the lagoons.     

The next regular meeting will be September 18, 2017 in the Village Council Room.   

 

_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


